
 

Player Reviews – Halifax, NS 2014 

 

Hey Marj!!  

Thank you so much for this week! I had so much fun and I enjoyed every minute of 

it. There is nothing that I would change. I really liked all the team activities for the 

team to bond. Everything was SOO fun!! (Just not the purple cards in Quelf lol) 

Everyone was funny and there was never a dull moment. I liked everything and 

there was nothing that I didn't like about this trip! I really hope we could do this 

again sometime! Thank you very much for making this the best experience!   

Haley Aldcroft 

Nationals was honestly a blast and it was a pleasure meeting and playing all of you 

awesome people (: 

I wish everyone good luck for the following years to come and perhaps we shall 

meet again next year 

Chad Randell 

What I really liked, was when we went to the cadets thing at the top of the big hill. 

I completely agree on the rules you did with the parents.  

I loved the entire trip it was an amazing experience. The talks between Paul, and me 

really helped me with my game, and helped me keep my head up high.  

I loved the bonding with the team and how we all did stuff as a team.  

I really appreciate how you guys all paid for food, darts, the trip completely and for 

your kind hearts, really like the laughs we all shared.  

Thank you to everyone who helped in anyways to help the team get there and have 

an experience of a lifetime. 

Doug Antone 

I'm utterly speechless about the 2014 Youth Nationals in Nova Scotia. Meeting 

everyone at the airport for the first time is such a weird feeling. When you look at 

the little bunch, you don't even know that this group is going to be more like a 

family by the end. Side by side and lined up along the boards we grew as a team. We 

made back to back memories, saw the flawless province and venue, and threw the 



 

best darts of our lives. I don't even have words to explain how thankful I am for not 

only our leaders Marjorie, Paul and Rhonda, but for Carol, the coordinators and the 

host province. Because of the team it took to make nationals happen, I was able to 

meet new people from around Canada and have the best time possible. The youth 

2014 Nationals is definitely something I am going to remember. 

Emma Shatkowski 

Nationals was honestly the best time of my life from meeting new people to being 

able to come out of my shell more than I have ever done with anyone else in my life. 

I have to say that the bonding that occurred was amazing even on the first day after 

only knowing each other for a few hours. I don’t think I had one specific favourite 

part it was all so fun from playing quelf to the very last minute at the airport was a 

new experience for me and I wish that that it would have never ended. I also think 

that we didn’t just bond as a group but rather we became a family during that time 

as well. Thanks for making such a great time. 

Elizabeth Scott 

2013 was my first year as a youth dart player making team Ontario this year (2014) 

was just amazing and very exciting. Getting to meet new people and finally traveling 

out outside of Ontario is a life experience I will keep with me. Next year will be my 

last year as a youth which makes me want to try even harder to make team Ontario 

again. I would like to thank all the coaches for being amazing, also all the other 

players and friends that I had met. This experience wouldn't have been any better 

without all of you! 

Kate-Lynn Howie 

 

Team Ontario would like to thank Anne McCallum & Kellie Abbott, along with 

everyone that attended the tournament they ran to raise money for this year’s 

Nationals.  

Your donation to help make this trip such a success for the players was greatly 

appreciated. 

They had so much fun and it was a wonderful experience for all! 


